
Dear parents and carers, 

It has certainly been an unusual year. Thank you to each one of you for your unwavering 

support during these unprecedented times.  This has been greatly appreciate by all the 

teachers and staff at Durants.  Despite the challenges you have faced you have all been very 

resilient throughout.  

 

At this time of year, we are always sorry to say goodbye to members of staff who are moving 
to pastures new. We would like to thank them all for their dedication and commitment to 
Durants during their time with us. Elif Lermun teaching assistant is taking up a post in a 
primary school. We wish Elif good luck in her new post. 

At the end of the year, we will be very sad to say goodbye to Agnes McGarvey.  Agnes has 
worked at Durants for the past 20? years.  , Agnes has made such a positive impact on our 
school in so many ways and has helped establish and lead at  the ARP at Winchmore. 

I would like to remind you that school begins on Monday 7th September 2020 at 08.50.  

We look forward to seeing all the pupils. 

 

I would like to thank everyone for all the support we have received this year and wish you 

a peaceful and enjoyable summer. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rachel Carli 

 


